**DRAFT**

Minutes of the Special Meeting of the Tonasket City Council September 30, 2019

Present: Mayor Brown and Councilmembers Kriner, Levine Ritter and Sackman.
Staff: Johnson, Attwood and Danison

Jeff Moran, Varela and Associates, was present to join in the discussion regarding the “Perfect
Passage” Project Funding Plan and Estimated Rate Impacts.

There was discussion on the potential rate impacts, the storm water grant/loan application and
the Capital Budget requests.

The project is intended to be in three phases. An estimated final cost for the project is $9,085.00.
Concerns regarding the funding of the project were brought forth by Councilmember Kriner.

There was further discussion that it would be very important for the Council to hold a public
meeting and explain and show the community what the project entails.

The Council will review the information and a decision will be made at the next Council meeting
regarding the Storm Water Grant/Loan application.

No action taken.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.

Alice J. Attwood, Clerk-Treasurer



